
 

 

 

Medical Provider joins Rangeley Family Medicine 
 
RANGELEY – Rangeley Family Medicine is pleased to announce that Dorothy 
Mosher, FNP has joined the practice as a permanent provider. She initially came to 
the health center in a temporary capacity, but recently accepted the full time 
opening.   

“I decided to take a permanent position, because first of all,  I love the people I am 
working with. They are kind, compassionate, very dedicated, and helpful! They 
have made me feel right at home, and we all share the same goal of giving quality 
care and compassion to everyone in a friendly, non-judgmental environment! They 
are ever ready to help me and have made me feel right at home!” Mosher’s second 
reason for remaining at Rangeley Family Medicine is: “I love the area! I grew up a 
tomboy, fishing, hunting and camping with my father in Idaho. I love the beautiful lakes, rivers, mountains, 
and trees. I like a small town atmosphere, and the people here are so friendly. I feel very welcomed.” 

Mosher received both her undergraduate and graduate training at Idaho State University. In 1977, she 
obtained her associate’s degree in nursing from Lewis-Clark State College, Idaho. She has been  a registered 
nurse for 37 years and a family nurse practitioner for 15 years caring for patients with acute and chronic 
health issues. She shared, “I have several areas of practice I enjoy, from the elderly, to the newest baby, which 
is why I chose family practice. I enjoy caring for families, and in the past have often cared for the 
grandparents, parents, and children, all in one family. I enjoy working with patients with diabetes, encouraging 
and educating them. I also like precepting students, so hope I will have that opportunity.”  

Mosher belongs to the American Academy of Nurse Practitioners. She is  also licensed in Washington and 
Wyoming. Among her personal interests are painting, reading, gardening, horseback riding, fishing, playing 
guitar and singing as well as enjoying her 4 children and 10 grandchildren. 

 1,500 residents and visitors from Dallas and Lincoln Plantations, Madrid, Magalloway, Rangeley, Sandy River 
and other towns come to Rangeley Family Medicine each year for their healthcare. 

 Rangeley Family Medicine is a practice of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a system of eleven 
federally qualified health centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality 
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health care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts 
Medicare, MaineCare and major insurances. In addition, we offer an Affordable Care Program to uninsured 
and underinsured residents and assist with applications for other programs that help with the cost of health 
care and medications including the new Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-profit organization with 
a 39-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants and individual donations. 
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